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                PUBLIC NOTICE: 

             Suspension of duty and VAT on basic commodities 
 
The Commissioner General of the Zimbabwe Revenue Authority (ZIMRA) is hereby notifying the 
public that in terms of Statutory 80 of 2023, duty and Value Added Tax are suspended on the goods 
listed below from 12 May 2023. 
 

 Cooking oil 
 Maize meal 
 Milk 
 Sugar 

 Rice 
 Flour 
 Salt 
 Bath soap 
 Washing soap 
 Washing powder 
 Toothpaste 
 Petroleum jelly 

 The requirement for import licences issued by Ministry of Industry and Trade for these goods is also suspended. 
For those items, which need a permit, it is a requirement that a valid permit must be presented when clearing 
these goods. 
 
The public is further advised that there are no restrictions on the quantity, which a person or a company can 
import as long as a valid permit is in place to cover the imported quantity. 
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